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Brice Pettibone <brice.pettibone@gmail.com>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 4:30 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61

Please, please, please do not reduce the leverage in retail forex customer accounts to a 10-to-1
limitation.

Thank you,
Brice Pettibone
Retail forex trader


